
Philadelphia Academy’s Uniform Code Update 2016-17 

 

Effective this school year (2016-2017) Philadelphia Academy will be discontinuing the 
wearing of hoodies within the high school building as part of the student uniform 
policy. Any student wearing Philadelphia Academy or any other hoodies during school 
hours of 8:00am-3:15pm will be in violation of the school uniform policy. 


